
 

 
  

 
 
 

December 5, 2023 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We were delighted with the services provided by Relo Co during our relocation from our long-time 
home on Maryland Avenue to our new state-of-the-art facility at 1101 North Jefferson Avenue in 
2022.   
 
Working with a variety of personalities, work schedules, and construction timelines was 
challenging.  Throughout the process, Julie Wilson and Trask Hayes provided answers to 
questions and solutions to problems with calmness and confidence.  Their ability to handle any 
situation quickly and professionally allowed our staff to focus on our clients.  
 
When Julie said her goal was to reduce our move-related stress, we laughed!  But that’s exactly 
what she and her team did.  I whole-heartedly recommend Relo Co. 
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
 
 
Opal M. Jones 
President & CEO 
 

 
 


